
 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release     For more information 

        Linda Y. Kelleher 

        (703)276-7444, ext. 102 

(703)346-9808 (cell) 

        lkelleher@apah.org 

APAH Purchases Arna Valley View Apartments, Preserves Affordability 

 Arlington, VA (February 28, 2014) – The Arlington Partnership for Affordable 

Housing (APAH) today purchased the 101-unit Arna Valley View Apartments, from 

AvalonBay Communities, Inc., preserving an affordable rental housing community in this 

close-in South Arlington location.  With the purchase of Arna Valley View, APAH now 

provides housing to 1,218 Arlington households at 14 properties. Click here for the news 

release.) 

APAH is a nonprofit that develops, preserves, owns, and advocates quality rental housing that is affordable to low 

and moderate-income families and promotes opportunity for residents through partnerships and programs.   

  

L to R:  At closing today, Matt Birenbaum, EVP, Corporate Strategy, AvalonBay Communities, Inc.; Nina 

Janopaul, President/CEO, Arlington Partnership for Affordable Housing (APAH); Rita Bamberger, SVP, 

The Holladay Corporation and APAH Board member; and, Carmen Romero, Director, Acquisitions, 

APAH. 
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